



01895 462 394



enquiries@williambyrd.school



www.williambyrd.school Head of School: Ms N Edwards

Chief Executive: Mr B Spinks

Thursday 11th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to inform you that Ms Brar will be going on maternity leave very soon. Due to the complexity of her pregnancy, we have decided that it is best for her to work with older children. I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the very best during this exciting time.

We are also pleased to let you know that Ms Heja, who is already a familiar and trusted face in Rosen Class, will be stepping into the teacher's role. Ms Heja will be supported by Ms Naseer. Both Ms. Heja and Ms. Naseer are highly experienced practitioners who have been valuable members of our school community for some time, and we are confident that the children will continue to thrive under their guidance.

Please be assured that the Senior Leadership Team and the Reception Team will continue to support Ms Heja and the children in Rosen Class over the coming months to ensure a smooth and positive transition.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely Ms N Edwards Head of School

